Winter Parking Regulations in Effect November 15t to April 15

The City of Fernie would like to remind residents that the winter parking regulations will be in
effect from November 15t to April 151 in order to facilitate snow removal. The following
alternate parking schedule will be enforced during this time period:

NO PARKING permitted on the NO PARKING permitted on the
South or East Side of the Roadways North or West Side of the Roadways
Monday, Wednesday, Friday and Sunday Tuesday, Thursday and Saturdays

These restrictions allow City plows to clear the snow back to the boulevards on alternating days.
Any vehicle parked contrary to the regulation or posted signage is subject to towing and vehicle
impoundment. Council adopted an amendment to the Streets and Traffic Bylaw at the regular
meeting on Monday, November 24, 2014 which increased the impound fees from $7.00 per
day to $10.00 per day or actual costs (if stored at a commercial impound lot) and added a 10%
administrative fee to be applied to all towing and impound charges.

Please adhere to parking regulations to avoid having your vehicle towed.

For more information on the winter parking regulations please visit the City's website at
www.fernie.ca or contact Bylaw Services at 250.423.2244 or bylaw@fernie.ca.


http://www.fernie.ca/
mailto:bylaw@fernie.ca

